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Recommendation 
Number  

Recommendation Political 
Lead 

Officer Lead 

Recomm.1 The Sub-Committee recommended that recruitment and retention formed a 
key workstream in the transformation work taking place in all three areas 
(Parking Services, Planning Service & Building Control), as it was felt this 
would be key to ensuring this could be delivered with sufficient capacity to 
also successfully engage with residents and stakeholders. 

Councillor 
Jeet Bains 
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